
 European Fencing Confederation

Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

                  
                 31.01.2011

Information Letter no. 06-2011

Dear Member Federations,

Today we ask you to nominate your referees for the U-23 Championships in

Kazan (RUS), which will take place from 27th to 31st May 2011.

The EFC/CEE Referees Commission invites you again to nominate up to two

referees, male or female, until 15  th  February 2011 (deadline!)  , of which they

will choose one. 

Each federation is requested to specify their first choice and second choice.

Condition for the final selection is that the referee has a valid FIE licence for the

season 2010/2011 and is FIE category A or B.

By nomination of referees the national federation confirms that the referees are

ready to participate at the European U-23 Championships and will accept their

nomination.

All expenses (travel, accomodation, visa, per diem) will be covered by the

organisers; referees are insured by the EFC/CEE.   

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretary

General Secretariate

Postfach 1138

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
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